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Hello, my name is Zyrel Jennings. I am a student at Biddeford High School and I feel 
we should pass this bill because I feel like teachers don't get paid enough. One reason 
why I'm saying this is because they have to deal with a lot from the students. Also 
because the students are just cruel and straight up disrespectful and its not just the 
teachers they are rude to its other students, too. I have witnessed this for a long time 
and I feel like the teachers should get paid more because they are just trying to help us
students and get us to graduate and we can be a lot for them.


